HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

January 22, 2015
2:30 p.m.   
Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher,  Deborah Lewis-teacher, Jennifer Sadler,-parent , Bill Boggs-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:  None
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed January agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Collins-1st, Lewis-2nd)

Minutes from December meeting were presented.  Committee approved the minutes with typographical revisions.  (Ghaderi-1st, Cofer-2nd )

Good News-Title I Rollover monies
ExCel Award Finalist- Kelly Wilson

Dental Cleaning Program

The budget for the Title I School Extension Program was presented along with those students to be targeted for tutoring/enrichment.  Committee approved the budget as presented.(Boggs-1st, Lewis-2nd )

Mrs. Handel presented a copy of the final CSIP for the individual member binders.  Goals and activities were reviewed again.

Committee reports will be deferred to February.
No accident reports were completed this past month.  Yay!
 The school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented.
In other business committee discussed the following topics but no decisions were made- tennis shoes only policy, parent survey, and ideas for summer tutoring.  

With no other business Mrs. Collins made a motion to adjourn and Mr. Boggs seconded.   The meeting adjourned at 3:42 p.m.
